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Metro and Women’s Transportation Seminar (WTS) Team Up to Provide Students a Look Inside Metro
Today, Metro hosted college and graduate students to give an overview of the agency, and highlight the various career opportunities available in the field of transportation. The event was part of a program sponsored by the Orange County Chapter of Women’s Transportation Seminar (WTS). Students from colleges around the region were given the opportunity to network with Metro employees and learn about key topics and career paths such as transit operations, communications, planning, engineering, joint development, contract management, and regional rail as well as an overview of the Union Station Master Plan project. The event was well received. I want to thank those who attended and presented. 

Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Between Magnolia Boulevard and Buena Vista Street
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement closures as part of the I-5/Empire Project in Burbank. The southbound I-5 Buena Vista Street off-ramp will be closed while crews remove signage and install temporary barriers and crash barrels. Construction activities are scheduled to begin Tuesday, August 12, 2014 from 9:00 p.m. and continue through 12:00 a.m. on Wednesday, August 13, 2014. To view the complete Caltrans Notice, please click here. 


	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, California 90012-2952
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447



